Main Street Hensingham Whitehaven CA28 8QZ

www.hensingham.cumbria.sch.uk office@hensingham.cumbria.sch.uk 01946 690021



Dear Year 3 children and parents,

I hope you have had a good rest and are ready for a super busy half term! Here's some important information about the upcoming half term!

In our Writing lessons, we will be focusing on diary entries and improving our presentation and word choices. This will allow our students to enhance their writing skills and express their thoughts and experiences effectively.

For our Reading sessions, we will be exploring the enchanting world of the enchanted wood. Through this topic, our students will develop their comprehension skills and delve into the magical realms of literature.

In Mathematics, our focus will be on addition and subtraction. We will also be dedicating time to mastering our times tables. By strengthening these fundamental skills, our students will build a solid foundation for more complex mathematical concepts.

In Science, our lessons will revolve around the fascinating topic of humans and animals. We will delve into the importance of healthy eating and explore the reasons behind it. This will help our students understand the significance of making nutritious choices for their overall well-being.

Additionally, in History, we will embark on a journey to the Stone Age. Through engaging lessons, we will explore prehistoric Britain and gain an understanding of what life was like during that era.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the curriculum or any other matter, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. I am always available to address any queries you may have.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in your child's education.

Some key dates to look forward to:

- Friends of Hensingham Christmas Fayre Friday 24th November
- Year 3 Class Assembly Wednesday 29th November
- Christmas Jumper Day Friday 8th December
- Christmas Dinner Day Tuesday 12th December

PE DAYS:

Wednesday / Friday

Keep an eye on our Facebook page for some pictures of our classroom and what we have been up to. I hope you have had a fantastic half term!

Mr Varty:)

